
From: Pete Johnston 

Sent: 20 March 2023 12:03 

To: Planning 

Subject: Planning reference 2022/0528/P - Submission of support for O2 

Centre Masterplan 

 

Pete Johnston 

Flat 7 Randolph Court 

221 Randolph Avenue 

W9 1NW 

 

Dear Planning Team  

I am writing to support the O2 Centre Masterplan proposals planning reference 

number: 2022/0528/P.  

 

The provision of homes is much needed, and the link between Finchley Road 

and west Hampstead is a great improvement for the area  

  

Kind regards, 

Pete Johnston 

 


